
City of Santa Clara 
1500 Warburton Avenue 
Santa Clara, Ca. 95050 

ATTENTION: City Clerk 

2021 Jf11J 25 P ~ 3: l+5 
PO Box 4163 
Santa Clara, Ca. 95056-4163 
January 25, 2021 

Subject: Amendment# 1 to Petition Dated October 6, 2020 Regarding APN: 290-35-048 

Reference: Letter dated September 25, 2020 from the Undersigned to City Manager 

Honorable City Clerk, 

In response to my October 6, 2020 Petition to the City Council, on or about October 19, 2020 I received 
a message on my telephone answering machine, transcribed in italics for your convenience, as follows: 

Good afternoon, this is Nora with the City of Santa Clara City Clerk's office, I am calling for Aryeh 

Korthamar; this is regarding the Council written petition that you submitted on October 6. After review 

of your petition staff is asking for you to resubmit your petition with a little more specificity and clarity as 

to what your request is so we look forward to receiving that to place it on a future agenda. If you have any 

questions please give me a call at 408-6152222 

Since I have no questions and want to keep my place in the queue for Council's consideration as an 
agenda item, I chose to submit this Amendment# 1 to the October 6, 2020 petition. This approach is 
designed to offer a specific and collaborative working solution, thereby eliminating the need for a 
Council agenda consideration. 

The proposal of this Amendment# 1 is that the currently visible/invisible City encroachments on the site 
shall remain as built, for so long as the permission requested below shall remain in effect. 
The request: In order to reduce the negative impact of these encroachments I request permission to 
temporarily modify, at my cost, the center section of the Scott Blvd. sidewalk (Between the existing 
driveways) to form a continuous driveway. The dual purpose of this proposed sidewalk modification is to 
allow easier access to parking for cars, perpendicular to the monument lines of Scott Blvd. (and Benton 
Street, respectively), and enable a specific temporary accommodation that can be approved by staff. If 
the Request will be so approved, no City Council agenda item will have to be considered in this matter. 
Upon receipt of the permission I shall withdraw in-writing the October 6, 2020 petition, as amended, 
wit hout prejudice. 

This request/proposal is submitted as a clarification and as a mutually complementary Amendment# 1 
to the October 6, 2020 Petition, with all rights reserved. 

Respectfully, 

Aryeh Korthamar 


